









July

August

September

Dear pastor,

Thank you for your faithfulness to lead God's people!! You are truly "standing in the gap" in Hawkins County!!

Our county is blessed by God with so many wonderful churches that faithfully exalt our Lord and proclaim His truth.

We are living in a time that none of us thought we would ever see. A time of ungodliness and darkness that is overwhelming. A time that feels so hopeless. A time that only an act of God can heal.

Could it be that it is time for God's people to respond to God's promise in 2 Chronicles 7:14?

Starting June 1 and continuing through September you will see the above banners and billboards go up all across our county.

This will be a call to the body of Christ in Hawkins County to a place of repentance and renewal. God promised to heal our land (Hawkins County) when that happens.

Could it be, that this is that time??

For more information, please visit Hewillhawkinscounty.com Or call:

Bobby Joe Hancock- 423-358-0310

Rip Noble- 423-921-2640

Fuzz Bradley- 423 921-4491

